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To : All Business Partners Brk/FR4412
From : Brokerage and IFA

Date : Nov 5th, 2012

Title : Customer Letter - has reached an agreement with Pacific Century

Group on the sale of its insurance businesses in Hong Kong
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Dear Valued Partners,

ING has reached an agreement to sell its life insurance operations in Hong Kong to Pacific
Century Group. This transaction is subject to the normal regulatory approvals and is expected to
close in the first quarter of 2013.

Our company is going to send out the announcement letter to all clients of ING Hong Kong. For
details, please refer to the document attached. Thank you for your continuous trust and support to
ING!

Remarks:
1. Only one letter will be sent out to clients who hold more than one policy.
2. The company will send out the letter to the latest stored correspondence address in our record.

3. The letters will be sending out today and tomorrow.
In case of any enquiry, please feel free to call 3123-3158.

Brokerage and IFA
ING Life Insurance Company (Bermuda) Limited
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